From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Eva Marie Renninger
<act@fwwatch.org>

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 10:48 AM
To: Makita Hill
Subject: Send Stoddard back to Planning & Zoning

Nov 30, 2017
Makita Hilll
Dear Hlll,

Overwhelming input from Sandoval county residents is urging you to send the Stoddard ordinance back to the Planning
& Zoning Committee.

This ordinance provides NO protections to county residents and is a blank check for the oil and gas industry to drill on
county land with little oversight.

The amendments separate the county's residents, where some more affluent areas enjoy protections yet rural, poorer
areas have none.

The toxic results of using hydraulic fracturing to extract natural gas have led to the contamination of drinking water,
serious health impacts and dangerous explosions in states across the country -- among other issues. In order to protect
our essential water resources, we need real protection for our health and environment.

| feel that the Planning& Zoning Committee is not listening to the Sandia County residents, to whom they owe their
loyalty, and are ignoring our desires and doing what they think will bring money in to the County. This is NOT
ACCEPTABLE. Please rethink with your loyalties to the Sandoval County residents first and foremost -- any (IF any)
monetary benefits MUST come secondarily to us -- the residents.

Thank you!

| urge you to protect your constituents by denying the Sandoval Oil & Gas Ordinance and returning it to Planning &
Zoning.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Eva Marie Renninger
21 Ridge Rd

Placitas, NM 87043-9527
(505) 771-0860
ewppp@aol.com



